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Hello Sister Hibernians, 

I am Peggy Cornish, and I have been elected as your National 
Treasurer. Thank You so much for your confidence in me.  

Cathy Turk is closing the books for the prior term, and I will be taking over 
soon. I am working on the treasury reports for the Divisions, Counties and 
States.  

I would like to Thank Cathy Turk for her continued help with the Treasury 
office. I am sure I will have many questions which she will be able to help me 
with.  

I have been a member of the Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians in 
Orange County California since 2001. I have served in many different offices 
at the State and Division levels.  

 
The L.A.O.H. is celebrating our 130TH anniversary which had many of 

us reading our past history. Over the years we have accomplished many 
great things and have been very generous with our donations. I know that we 
will Honor Our History as we move into our future. Remember it is everyones 
duty to preserve and tell our rich history. 

I am looking foward to serving as your National Treasurer for the next 
two years. If you have any suggestions or comments please don’t hesitate to 
reach out to me. 

 
 
Yours in Friendship, Unity, and Christian Charity, 
 
Margaret (Peggy) Cornish 
141 N. Kinsella Ave 
Covina, CA 91724 
LaohNationalTreasurer@gmail.com 

 


